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25/02/2020  13:49:162019/5835/P NOBJ Jeremy Austin Re: Planning application 2019/5835/P, 4b Hampstead Hill Gardens

Dear Ms English,

I am writing in support at the above planning application and not a little sense of relief. As a member of the 

Heath and Hampstead Society I have always been somewhat irked that the current building is not in keeping 

with the Conservation Area. It was small and ugly in a street that is grand and dynamic.

The new proposal addresses many of these issues, not least the dimensions. It fills the space well, both height 

and width. Its strong design, use of materials and detailing, far better reflect the existing houses and the 

interest architecture already existing in the street.

Of course it is of modern design, but one that is well-thought out and respectful toward its surroundings. One 

could hardly expect the architect to try to exactly mimic the Batterbury & Huxley houses but this is a decent 

attempt at something that compliments them well. It also sits well besides the architecturally significant 4a. 

Some feat to create a design that manages to span the architectural generations.

I am very much looking forward to this proposal being ¿green lit¿.

Yours sincerely,

Jeremy Austin
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